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Circular 014.07.24 
 

To: All Active Members  

From:  Lifesaving Services 

Date: 10 July 2024 

Action: Submit your expression of interest by Sunday 28 July 

Member opportunity: Emergency Services AFL Match 
2024 

The Emergency Services AFL match is back again for 2024 and we have an exciting opportunity 
for lifesaving club members to be involved.  

Life Saving Victoria (LSV) is thrilled to again be participating in the Emergency Services AFL match.  

The match organised by Hawthorn Football Club is a celebration of the selfless work and 
commitment of Victorian emergency services. It will support raising vital funds for the Emergency 
Services Foundation, in addition to spreading awareness of the mental health issues that many in 
these fields experience.  

It is a fantastic opportunity for LSV to come together with our emergency services colleagues and 
applaud the invaluable contributions of all emergency services personnel.  

We are delighted to offer members the opportunity to attend the 2024 Emergency Services AFL 
match and participate in our pre-match activation and an on-field ceremony. Details of the event 
are outlined below:  

Date:   Sunday, 18 August 2024  

Location: Melbourne Cricket Ground  

Teams: Hawthorn FC v Richmond FC  

Time: Yarra Park Fan Zone – 1:00pm 

Match – 3:20pm  

Participant 
Opportunities: 

Pre-game fan zone activations 
Guard of honour 
Lap of honour 
Motorcade 
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Submitting an expression of interest 

Before submitting an expression of interest, please consider the key points below: 

- Members must be in full patrol uniform to participate (you are welcome to change into 

casual clothes to watch the match once official duties have concluded) 

- Chosen participants will receive a free ticket to the match for themselves, and a plus one (if 

required). Participants will be able to purchase additional tickets for $10 each. 

- Participants will have access to an exclusive zone in Yarra Park which will come with 

complimentary lunch and kids' activities.  

- We will consider submissions on a first come, first served basis. However, we would like to 

ensure we have a good representation from across our clubs and will give preference to 

members that have not participated previously. 

 

If you would like to represent Life Saving Victoria at the match, please submit your expression of 

interest via the form below by Sunday, 28 July.  

 

Emergency Services AFL Match 2024 – Expression of Interest  

 

Members will be contacted at the start of August to confirm if they have secured a place at this 

year’s event. Further information including more detailed timings and requirements will also be 

communicated then.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Lifesaving Services at lifeguard.services@lsv.com.au  
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